

The Official Monthly Newsletter of Chesapeake Region Antique Automobile Club of America

Volume 54 Number 12 December 2014



ONE-HUNDERED-FIFTY-TWO MEMBERS BREAK BREAD

Annual Banquet At Friendly Farm An Overwhelming Success... AGAIN!

ed individuals together, all with 'robust' appetites. There was also very little remaining when Chesapeake Region Members finished the scrumptious buffet-style luncheon and we know for a fact there were ZERO crab cakes left.

The setting of course was the beautifull Friendly Farm Restaurant in Upperco, Maryland. Dining and desert completed, there was much business to conduct including awarding of forty and fifty-year membership lapel pins, awards presented and recognition of a new slate of club officers for the coming

There is probably nothing better than getting 152 like mind-year 2015 during which C.R.A.A.C.A. will turn 60 years old! Master of Ceremonies, Jerry Gordon wasted no time warming up the crowd prior to the luncheon being served. Jerry would later present four-term President Gary Wilmer with a gift of a wooden gavel inscribed with the years Gary presided.

Continue to pages 4, 6, 8 & 11 for more pictures...

MEMBERSHIP PINS & AWARDS

Celebrating FIFTY years as both National A.A.C.A. and Chesapeake Region members are: Lester Horn

Ed and Pat Butler

Celebrating FIFTY years as a member of Chesapeake is: David Phillips

Celebrating FORTY years as members of

Chesapeake Region Are:

Ken and Nancy Schaffer

Henry Walker Rues, Sr.

Jerry and Mary Etts Vinje

John Wellhan

Robert Wilhelm

Bonnie Mielke

Charles and Maude Streett

(Bonnie Mielke and Charles and Maude Street

were unable to attend)

The Spirit Award receipients were:

Joann Day and Read Van Zile

Chick Smith Award receipient:

Gary Wilmer

President's Award receipient:

Bill Wurzell

50/50 drawing to the tune of \$220!

Barbara Diehl

CONGRATULATIONS ALL!



President Elect Paula Ruby presents gift of a jacket from board members to outgoing President Gary Wilmer at the banquet November 16, 2014



Elected officers and board members for 2015, L-R, Tom Young, Director; Nick Prevas, Vice President; Gary Ruby, Technical Chairman; Tom Kenney, Activities Director; Paula Ruby, President; Gary Wilmer, Director; Jack Treadwell, Treasurer; James Turner, Secretary; Daniel Materazzi, Membership Chairman. (Buzz Diehl Photos)

Happy Holidays & New Year 2015-Our 60th!